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I	totally	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	feed	in	power	especially	from	homes.	The	
feed	in	tariff	should	also	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
This	latest	benchmark	price	from	the	Independent	Pricing	and	Regulatory	
Tribunal	should	be	the	minimum	offered	by	retailers.	As	retailers	are	using	
'Smart	Meters'	to	charge	different	and	expensive	tariffs	during	the	day	then	this	
should	also	be	reflected	in	the	feed-in	tariff	to	consumers.		
	
It	is	about	time	the	government	started	to	get	behind	all	this	and	realise	this	is	
the	future.	
	
Steven	Nossiter		
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